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Dear Executive Director,

The purpose of this communication is to inform all public housing agencies (PHAs) administering Housing
Choice Voucher (HCV) Programs, that the calendar year (CY) 2021 Administrative Fee Rates as well as the
Administrative Fee Rate Descriptions have been posted to the HUD website. The descriptions include the
estimated national proration for CY 2021, as well as guidance on the calculation of administrative fees for
portability billings.

The CY 2021 Administrative Fee Rates are posted on our website and can be accessed through the following
link: https://www.hud.gov/program_offices/public_indian_housing/programs/hcv.

Should you have any questions about the rates, descriptions, or portability billings, please do not hesitate to
contact your FMC Financial Analyst, or the Financial Management Division (FMD) at
PIH.Financial.Management.Division@hud.gov.

Thank you,

Miguel A. Fontánez

Director

Financial Management Division
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